
Horatio Board of Education met in regular session on Tuesday, September 12 in the administration 

building.  All board members were in attendance. 

The board approved to use NSL funds to lease purchase I Pads for K-6 students from Apple, Inc. The 

board approved the 2016-17 annual financial budget and the 2017-18 budget and 2017-18 special 

education budget. They approved statement of assurances for 2017-18, financial statements, and 

monthly expenditures. 

The board agreed to have the board elections with the primary elections in May beginning in 2018. 

Board members discussed facility needs and designated a new roof on elementary school as the number 

one priority. 

Principals gave updates to achievements and projects in their buildings since the beginning of the school 

year. 


